
Hello, 

 

My name is Michele Bassett and I live at 2079 Goodrich Avenue. 

 

As a resident of the immediate neighborhood, I am vehemently opposed to the construction of a 

development at the corner of Grand and Finn.  

 

I am concerned about the negative impact of this large scale development in my neighborhood and I do 

not want to see construction of this development. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of my input. 

 

Michele Bassett 
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